Brooklyn Inland Wetlands

Commission
P.O. Box 356
Brooklyn, Connecticut 06234

TOWN OF BROOKLYN
INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Brooklyn Inland Wetlands Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November
13, 2012, at the Clifford B. Green Memorial Center, 69 South Main Street, Brooklyn, CT at 6:00
p.m. on the following:

1. Inland Wetland and Watercourse Regulation changes.
A complete copy of the proposed regulations are on file and available for review in the office of
the Brooklyn Inland Wetlands Agent located at the Brooklyn Town Hall, 4 Wolf Den Road,
Brooklyn, CT.
All interested parties may appear and be heard and written correspondence received.

Dated this 29th day of October 2012.

Real Gallant
Chairman

Please publish in the legal section on Friday November 2 and Friday November 9, 2012. Please
use Account Number 10089300.
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